
UPDATES 

United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 24: Every child has the right to the best possible health. Governments must  provide 

good quality health care, clean water, nutritious food and a clean environment so that children 

can stay healthy. 

 

 We were delighted to present a cheque for £196 to the Montgomery Family recently. They 

were fundraising for Friends of the Cancer Centre & this was money raised through our 

March Non-Uniform Day. Thank you to everyone who sent in a donation. 

 

 On Wednesday 15 May, we are being assessed for Level 1 Eco School status and will  

hopefully be awarded a Green Flag. 

 

 Please find a separate letter enclosed regarding our PTA Meeting on Thursday 16 May to 

discuss fundraising ideas. 

 

 We are holding another ‘Family Feet First’ event on Friday 17 May & will send out further 

details shortly. 

 

 There is a further (pending) closure on Tuesday 28 May. This will be in lieu of Thursday 23 

May which was initially one of the Report Writing days for Teachers and is now, potentially, 

going to be an Election closure day. 

 

 Please find enclosed the latest Scholastic magazine, we would ask that any orders &      

relevant money be sent in to Mrs Clarke by Wednesday 22 May. 

 

 Pupils in P5—P7 will attend a Dementia Awareness Assembly, along with St Mary’s Primary 

on Tuesday 21 May. This will be followed up with a Parents’ Awareness event in        

Aughnacloy Golf Club on Thursday 13 June—further details will follow. 

 

 There will be two Induction Mornings for September 2019 P1 pupils on Tuesday 11 & 

Wednesday 12 June from 9.30 to 11.30am—further details are being sent out to the     

relevant families. 

 

 Our annual Prize Day & Leavers Celebration will be in Aughnacloy College on Tuesday 25 

June, 10am — noon. 


